PM PRAISES POLICE AND CARNIVAL ORGANISERS FOR BUMPER FESTIVAL

ST. GEORGE'’S, GRENADA, August 13, 2014 - GIS: Prime Minister, and Minister of National Security,
Dr. The Right Honourable Keith Mitchell congratulates the nation for hosting yet another safe and
enjoyable carnival.

In spite of several relatively minor and regrettable incidents, the Minister of National Security
especially commends Acting Commissioner, Mr. Winston James, and his team of men and women in
uniform who continue to work assiduously to ensure that the tenets of law and order are upheld
during our busiest season of the year.

The organizers of SpiceMas 2014 and the Minister of Culture, Honourable Brenda Hood, are also to be
lauded for their stewardship and diligent efforts toward making this year's carnival production one of
the biggest in the last several years.

Prime Minister Mitchell expresses gratitude to all our citizens and to the many visitors who graced our
lovely shores, for helping to ensure that Grenada remains one of the safest destinations in the region.
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